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Dear members of the board,

It is inconceivable that unorganized and unsupervised camping would even be considered in residential zones or any
other zones in our county. There are myriad reasons why this is objectionable and dangerous, and these are just a
few:
Fire danger
Garbage collection
Impact on roads
Disturbances to residents
Insurance issues for residents (due to potential fires and other destructive    potentialities)
Lack of oversight and accountability

We have been properties owners since 1987 and cherish our rural community. We are also avid campers and have
seen how a few but sadly growing number of campers are completely unaware or dismissive of common courtesy,
safety rules, and ecological impacts of improper disposition of trash. We strongly urge you not to implement these
dangerous and ill-considered changes.

Christine and Joel Franks

Sent from my iPad
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